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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 

PROJECT NAME:  HAMPTON INN & SUITES 
PROJECT NO.:   14-16 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 95, BLOCK 1, LOT 45.12 
REVIEW DATE:  29 JANUARY 2015 
MEETING DATE:  5 FEBRUARY 2015 
REPRESENTATIVE:  MASER CONSULTING 
  
    

1. Applicant’s submittal has been revised to remove the freestanding restaurant facility formerly 
proposed on the site.  Applicant is now requesting a 139 room, 5 story hotel.  Variances for 
height and landscape buffer have been received. 
 

2. Flow acceptance letter from the City of Newburgh is required. 
 

3. Verification that proposed revised drainage pipes do not require NYSDEC permit for 
construction within 25 feet better banks of regulated stream. 
 

4. Hydrant location should be reviewed by Code Compliance and/or jurisdictional Fire 
Department. 
 

5. Sanitary sewer pump station is proposed to service the site.  A design of the pump station and 
engineers report should be submitted for review.  Four inch sanitary sewer is depicted.  
Applicants Representative is requested to evaluate that based on flows from the 139 room 
facility and associated internal uses. 
 

6. A storm water management report has been submitted giving the design basis for the storm 
water management concept on the site.  Onsite permeability testing and ground water 
evaluation is required to be performed to document the design basis utilizing infiltration 
techniques to meet Town of Newburgh and NYSDEC guidelines.  
 

7. Each of the individual storm tech systems should give details for the inlet and outlet of the 
infiltration systems.   
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8. DI-32 Storm Tech System B has arrow in wrong direction. 

 
9. Several catch basins have inverts lower than the tributary storm water management facilities.  

Applicant should evaluate providing these with sump type drains to allow catch basins to drain 
between storm events.  SWPPP maintenance schedule should address these. 
 

10. The architectural plans do not appear to address the bar patio area as depicted on the plans 
along the northern front of the building.  Architectural plans appear to show retaining walls and 
stairs from this area.  This should be addressed.  Planning Board comments regarding the bar 
patio along the frontage should be received.   
 

11. Water and sewer notes should be revised to most recent Town of Newburgh 2015 revisions 
including an additional note stating the following:  “The final layout of the proposed water 
and/or sewer connection, including all materials, size and location of service and all 
appurtenances, is subject to the review and approval of the Town of Newburgh Water and/or 
Sewer Department.  No permits shall be issued for a water and/or sewer connection until a 
final layout is approved by the respective Department.” 
 

12. The proposed dumpster enclosure incorporates an accessory structure for maintenance.  The 
structure shows a water line, however, this is not depicted on the plans.  Building permit for the 
accessory structure will be required. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
McGoey, Hauser & Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 

 
     
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








































































































